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 NETHER ALDERLEY PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held at 1.30 pm on Friday 28th February 
2014 

at Nether Alderley Parish Hall. 
 

In the Chair: Mrs. Shufflebottom 
 

Also present: Mrs. McKeown, Mrs. Walker and Mrs. Langham (the Clerk) 
 
 
1. Apologies 

Apologies were received from Mr. Clarke, Mr. Colgan, Mr. Lewis, Mrs. Reynolds and Mrs. 
Worthington. 
 

2. Correspondence 
2.1 Speed limit, A537 

Further to the A537 Route Management Study, the Parish Council has been sent 
information, from Cheshire East Council, explaining that speed limits are being 
reviewed along the A537. The Parish Council is invited to comment. 
The Parish Council discussed the matter and approved a detailed response to 
send to Cheshire East Highways. The Parish Council resolved to include a 
request for reduction of speed along Bollington Lane. 

 
2.2 Soss Moss Units. 

Further to communication from a local resident, the Parish Council resolved that 
the Clerk should contact the Clinical Manager to request a visit to the Unit by 
Parish Councillors.  

 
The meeting closed at 2.20 pm. 


